Latest Arrangements for Application Procedures for S1 Discretionary Places
(Enrollment in 2022-2023)

In view of the increasing number of positive COVID-19 cases, there is a need to minimize
social contact to help stop the spread of viruses in the community. After serious consideration with
the consent of the School Management Committee, the face-to-face S1 Discretionary Places
Interview originally scheduled for 12 March 2022, Saturday, will be cancelled and no further
interviews will be arranged. The revised weighting of the selection criteria will be listed in the
letter "Latest Arrangements for the Application Procedures for S1 Discretionary Places
(Enrollment in 2022-2023)" to all applicants by mail.

FM TP - p SRR (2022-2023 & B » B)? AR hig TR

Frigp 2019 AT E R pA pAL BREFFS S FREELET R 0 2 F T
FREDLE ¢LE T RhE2202£30 12p (AP )EFTd - pFopg e
BEEET O ARHEA ET TERG AT AL BRI B PtEIEFL L
YA TF R TP - g A g (2022-2023 £ B ) ¥ ARG 2 FTE ) 0T
E}:,P\ °




